
  15  March  2021 

 
 

       

Invitation to the Early Childhood Development (ECD) Stakeholder’s Dialogue 

 

Dear  Stakeholder 

The Department of Basic Education (DBE) has requested the National Education Collaboration 

Trust (NECT) to convene a Stakeholder Information Sharing session/dialogue under the 

Education DialogueSA. This envisaged dialogue will particularly focus on ECD Function Shift. 

In this regard, the dialogue will serve as a platform for the Department of Basic Education to 

share the progress being made, and to receive inputs and advice from civil society 

stakeholders on the policy processes and roll out being pursued.  

You and/or your organisation have been identified as a relevant stakeholder in this field, and 

we would like you to join the dialogue. 

We hope you can attend, and that the update information will be beneficial. Your 

participation in the dialogue will contribute to the essential process of public engagement.  

Please feel free to pass on the invitation to other  interested people.  

Dialogue details: 
Date : 9th April 2021 
Time : 09h00 – 13h00 
Venue : MS Teams  
 

Please confirm before April 05 2021  if you are able to participate and complete the attached 

registration form so that the link can be sent. For enquiries please contact Ms Kabelo Mosate 

at  kabelo@nect.org.za  or on  012 752 6200. 

We look forward to your participation in the engagement.  

 

 

------------------------- 
Mr Godwin Khosa 
Chief Executive Officer 
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